
 

Memorandum – Immunology #17 

To: UNCMC Attending Physicians, Faculty Practice Physicians, House staff, 

Clinical Nurse Coordinators, Department Heads, and Supervisors 

From:   John L. Schmitz, Ph.D. 

Director, Immunology Laboratory 

 

  Eric T. Weimer Ph.D. 

  Associate Director, Immunology Laboratory 

 

  Tyson R. Chiaro Ph.D. 

  Post-doctoral Fellow, Immunology Laboratory 

 

  Herbert C. Whinna, M.D., Ph.D. 

  Medical Director, McLendon Clinical Laboratories 

 

Date:  October 25, 2022 

 

Subject:  Sending out SARS-CoV-2 Nucleocapsid IgG Testing 

 

 

Effective Oct 27, 2022, UNC McLendon Clinical Laboratories (MCL) Immunology 

Laboratory will no longer perform SARS-CoV-2 nucleocapsid IgG antibody testing 

(LAB19414).  This testing will be available via referral laboratory send-out (LAB11462).   

 

For questions or more information regarding this change, please contact MCL 

Immunology Laboratory at (984) 974-1815. 


